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Tate, Michele

From: lewest@epix.net

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 9:47 PM _
-To: - s - - EP, RegComments ;

Subject: outdoor hoilers

We do not need the state government imposing more regulations on us from "on high". Many of us use
wood for heat to be able to keep our homes at a reasonable temperature throughout the heating season
since other fuels are cost prohibitive. In addition to saving us money, it also saves on other non-
renewable resources. It is time to get off the backs of the citizenry and stop making rediculous laws and
regulations that only hurt us in the long run. DEP needs to be stopped from its effort to rule every aspect
of our lives.

Sincerely,

Lawrence E. West
807 Kerr Rd
Wellsboro PA 16901




